B8 Ref. Ares(2016)322840 - 18/06/2016

From: (LFST) @lbst.dk>
Sent: 15 October 2018 10:22
To: SANTE CONSULT-E3; (SANTE)
Cc:
(FVST)"; (FVST) fvst.dk)’;
(LFST); (LFST); (LFST)
Subject: SV: Follow-up PAFF meeting 11/09/2018 on new mutagenesis techniques -
information from DK
Attachments: 2018-10-15 Reply on Q from ScPAFF, final.docx
To SANTE/E/3,
Dear ,
On behalf of , please find

attached information from DK 6n the ECJ-ruling.
Sorry for the late reply.

Best regards,

+45 | @Ilbst.dk

Milje- og Fedevareministeriet
The Danish Agricultural Agency | Nyropsgade 30, 1780 Kebenhavn V | TIf.+45 33 95 80 00 | mail@Ibst.dk |
www.|bst.dk

Fra: (LFST)

Sendt: 4. oktober 2018 10:06

Til: sante-consult-e3@ec.europa.eu

Cc: (FVST) fust.dk>; (LFST) Ibst.dk>;
(LFST) <naan@|bst.dk>

Emne: SV: Follow-up PAFF meeting 11/09/2018 on new mutagenesis techniques

To SANTE E3 — Directive 2001/18/EC

As the CA on Dir. 2001/18/EC | hereby inform SANTE E3 that Denmark has received no application about
approval of varieties for cultivation that have been developed with new mutation techniques.

We also inform that Denmark currently have no field trials with regulated GMO’s.

We are looking forward to the minutes from the ScPAFF meeting on September 11 from SANTE E3 with
clear indication of what information SANTE E3 is requesting and with what deadlines.

Best regards

+45 | @Ilbst.dk

Ministry of Environment and Food



The Danish Agricultural Agency | Nyropsgade 30, DK-1780 Kgbenhavn V | TIf.+45 33 95 80 00 | mail@Ibst.dk |
www.|bst.dk

Fra: sante-consult-e3@ec.europa.eu [mailto:sante-consult-e3@ec.europa.eu]
Sendt: 3. oktober 2018 15:57




@ec.euroga.eu

Emne: Follow-up PAFF meeting 11/09/2018 on new mutagenesis techniques

Dear Member States Competent Authorities for Regulation (EC) 1829/2003,

Following our request to Member States at the PAFF meeting of 11/09/2018 to provide
information and data on new mutagenesis techniques, we have received feedback from
four Competent Authorities so far.

We would like to thank these Member States for their valuable contribution and kindly
remind the other Authorities to send their feedback by 11 October, in order to allow an
informed discussion at the next PAFF and Regulatory Committee 2001/18/EC meetings.
To this end, we also invite you to consult the relevant national authorities for Directive
2001/18/EC and Directive 2009/41/EC.

We intend to share Member States’ contribution through CIRCA BC.

Thank you in advance for your cooperation.

Best regards,

DG SANTE/E/3
Health & Food Safety



European Commission
rue de la Loi, 200
B-1049 Bruxelles

Email: @ec.europa.eu
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